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I am writing to request the Portland City Council pass the Shelter to Housing Continuum without
amendments that would reduce or limit the ability to site shelters across the city and with
amendments to ensure maximum flexibility for shelter and housing. I believe it is important to allow
groups to host limited numbers of people in outdoor housing and to allow property owners to
accommodate individual shelter if safe hygiene practices are observed.
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